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Michelle F. Myatt

From: Cassandra Hyland <cassiefandrelectrical@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 10:28 AM
To: Central Permitting Mailbox
Subject: Re: 36 Oak Landing Permit

The 400 amp panel is already existing  
 
On Wed, Jul 16, 2025 at 10:25 AM Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org> wrote: 

Is the 400 amp panel existing or are you upgrading the service to 400amp to accommodate the EV charger? 

  

  

Sincerely, 

Central Permitting Division 

Harnett County Development Services  

 

(910) 893-7525 ext. 5412 | centralpermitting@harnett.org 

420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546 

  

https://www.harnett.org/permits/ 

Privacy & Confidentiality Notice  

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be 
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132) 

  

  

  

From: Cassandra Hyland <cassiefandrelectrical@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 9:42 AM 
To: Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org> 
Subject: Re: 36 Oak Landing Permit 
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Good Morning,  

  

Yes the EV Charger will be installed in the garage. 

The service is 400 amps and the charger is 48 amps continuous on a 60 amp OCPD  

  

Thanks!  

  

On Wed, Jul 16, 2025 at 9:27 AM Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org> wrote: 

Before we can process this application, two questions: 

  

Will this EV charger be installed in the garage? If not, an elevation certificate may be required. 

  

Also, EV chargers are usually not greater than 200amp—can you confirm the amperage? 

  

Sincerely, 

Central Permitting Division 

Harnett County Development Services  

 

(910) 893-7525 ext. 5412 | centralpermitting@harnett.org 

420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546 

  

https://www.harnett.org/permits/ 

Privacy & Confidentiality Notice  
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Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be 
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132) 

  

  

  

From: Cassandra Hyland <cassiefandrelectrical@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 8:59 AM 
To: Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org> 
Subject: 36 Oak Landing Permit 

  

Good Morning,  

  

Attached is an electrical permit application for 36 Oak Landing to install an EV Charger.  

  

Thanks! 

  

--  

Sincerely,  

Cassandra Hyland 

F&R Electrical Contractors, LLC 

910-986-2959 

 
 

  

--  

Sincerely,  

Cassandra Hyland 

F&R Electrical Contractors, LLC 
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910-986-2959 

 
 
 
--  
Sincerely,  
Cassandra Hyland 
F&R Electrical Contractors, LLC 
910-986-2959 


